
March Pine Lakes Women’s Club Meeting 

February 24, 2022 

Meeting was opened at 6:30 pm 

Pledge of Allegiance said along with a moment of silence for all our Pine Lakes Residents who 

have passed away since our last meeting and for all our Veterans. 

 

Speakers – No speakers for today’s meeting 

. 

Secretary Report by Bridget Heier: Motion to accept by Nancy Egan, second by Bev Thoreson 

 

Treasurer report by Judy Delonge: Motion to accept by Phyllis Mosher, second by Phyllis 

Fulwider 

 

Corresponding Secretary report by Bev Thoreson  

 

New business:  

 

Charities will be voted on at the April meeting due to our last fund raiser, Treasure sale, will be 

in March. 

Fashion Show - Barb Zgrzepski netted about $787.00 

 

Treasure Sale – Bev Mecurio and Carol – March 4th  

setup on Wednesday March 3, arrive any time after 10:00 am, presale is at 6:00 pm only for 

volunteers 

morning of the sale – come around 8:00 am, it starts at 8:30am wear a red shirt 

bake sale drop off 7:30am 

we will have donuts and coffee for the workers 

 

Nominating Committee – Denise Bixby and Suzanne Warner.  All board positions are Open. 

Suzanne Warner presented slate of officers for the 2022-2023 Season 

President – Bev Mecurio 

Vice President – Bridget Heier, Phyllis Fulwider 

Secretary – Jane Vogel, Pat Dieringer, Kathy Wiegard 

Treasurer – Lynne Bentsen 

Corresponding Secretary – Carol Taylor 

Anyone else from the floor wants to run of any of these positions – no nominations from the 

floor 

Voting commenced with Ballots on the tables and were collected 

 

Voting Results presented to the members -  

President – Bev Mecurio  

Vice President – Bridget Heier (42 votes – Phyllis 39) 

Secretary – Jane Vogel (35 votes, Pat 27, Kathy 18) 

Treasurer – Lynne Bentsen 

Corresponding Secretary – Carol Taylors 



 

We welcomed 5 new members. 

Split the Pot, door prizes Trivia about Pine Lakes and Women’s club 

 

Next meeting will be April 7, 2022 – Installment of officers, Pizza 5:00 start time 

Respectfully, Bridget Heier 


